David Milne
Church Row and Perrins Walk Neighbourhood Forum
22 Church Row

London NW3 6UP

Charles Thuaire

Camden Council

5 Pancras Square

Kings Cross

London N1C 4AG
charles.thuaire@camden.gov.uk

Dear Charles

Re Henderson Court 102 Fitzjohns Avenue London NW3 6NR

I am writing to object to Planning Application 2017/0969/P due to

a) the visual prominence of the hand rail (see below) that creates a roof terrace in the Hampstead
Conservation Area that is detrimental to the form of the building and against Hampstead Conservation
Area Guideline H31, and
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b) the new telephone mast on the East corner will be directly above one of the bedrooms in the old
people’s home. The International Commission for Non Ionizing Radiation Safety Guidelines should
be disregarded as they focus on the largely irrelevant heating effect, rather than the subtler but
profoundly important biological effects. Camden Council has a duty to take extra care of elderly who
are not in a positon to voice concern or opposition.

Yours sincerely

David Milne



